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New milestone for the new year

Monaco March 29th, 2021 – Boutsen Aviation has had an active Q1, as it kicks off  the fi rst three months 
of what is the company’s 24th Anniversary, with several sales while managing the impact of the current 
crisis on the business aviation market.

Early in the year, Sales Director for Northern 

Europe James Hughes sent off  a Citation Latitude 
to its new owner and the company closed deals on 

Cessna Citation M2 & Pilatus PC-12NG. This was 

followed by the sale of a stunning Gulfstream G650 

now ready to spread its wings and fl y high, reaching 

the milestone of Boutsen Aviation’s 390th sale.  

This sale is also one to highlight as it was an 

aircraft introduced on the market and sold by 

Sales Director for Switzerland & Eastern Europe 
Jean-Louis Cehovic. 

Gulfstream G650 - MSN 6118

Cessna Citation M2 - MSN 525-0941
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Indeed, Mr. Cehovic joined the Boutsen Aviation team 

one year ago to further strengthen the company’s 

global reach. He tackled 2020 with the addition of an 

ultra-high-speed business jet to the listing that found 

a new home six months later. “I am honored to have 

started our cooperation with such a fruitful transaction”

remarks Mr. Cehovic. “Widely regarded as one of the 

most comfortable and high-speed business jets in its 

class, the G650 is truly a one-of-a-kind aircraft.”

Since the end of 2020, the Gulfstream G650 market 

stayed incredibly active and the company is proud to be 

at its forefront. “This sale marks the 24th Gulfstream sold 

by Boutsen Aviation” comments President Dominique 
Trinquet following the closing of the G650, “Gulfstream 

& Falcons are defi nitely two of our bestsellers and we 

are glad to notice that the market for heavy jets is 

currently picking up.”
Jean-Louis Cehovic

“It is essential to maintain the smooth running of our transactions no matter what” concludes 

Founder & Chairman Thierry Boutsen. “We hope that such a good start of 2021 will pave the way to 

a lot of aircraft clearing for takeoff ...”


